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If you're a fan of Disco, there's one show you shouldn't
miss! Head to South Caldwell High School this week for the
premiere of Disco Fever. 
    According to Director Beth Woodard, the music alone is a reason to come groove. The
comedy also features dancing and a rather unique plot.
  

  When two girls have their furniture repossessed, they decide the only way to save their
mansion is by turning it into a discotheque.   

  Performances are May 3, 4, 5, and 7th at 7 p.m. and May 6th at 3 p.m. Tickets are five dollars
and can be purchased at the door.
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